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Greetings,        September 2018 

This month included a great celebration; four of our teenagers were baptized. We’re 
very excited for them. We used the neighbor’s pool, had all the children and staff with 
us, and had communion afterwards. 

 

 

Thanks to some generous donors, we were able to purchase three solar powered 
geysers/hot water tanks. This will help a lot with our electric bill.   

Birthdays this month were Teyani (11), Tshepiso (8) and mama Kedibone. 

 

 
 



	

	

The Wild Cats team from A World Aware/SA (made up of our older children at The Fold) 
are working with the younger children each week. Each team member takes a turn 
being responsible for a project, planning it out, gathering all the materials needed and 
using the rest of their team-mates to facilitate the project with all the younger 
children.  Gadibo, Nancy, Piet and Maria took their turns this month. They had games, 
songs and crafts, and did an amazing job. When the sessions are finished the Wild Cats 
sit in debriefing with Michael and critique their lesson.  During the last session, they all 
asked if they were finished or could they please do more like this. He love this team! 
 

 

 

Prayer requests:  Micky’s cancer treatment continues until 9 November. Short and long-
term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially 
teachers.   Long term funding for our school.  God’s favor for the long-term future of The 
Fold. 

              
Praises: Our four teenagers who were baptized. Micky continues the milder version of 
the chemo with no noticeable side effects. Visitors who brought a lot of various supplies 
to donate to The Fold.  New solar powered geysers/hot water tanks. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


